CITY OF

Albuquerque
Public Works Department

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor Robert E. Gurulé, Director

April 18, 1997

Diane Hoelzer

Mark Goodwin & Associates
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, New Mexico 78199

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR MCT INDUSTRIAL PARK (B18-D4)
REVISION DATED 2/27/97

Dear Ms. Hoelzer:

Based on the information provided on your March 28,1997 resubmittal, the above referenced site
is approved for Foundation & Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.
Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, the following must be provided:

1. Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.

2. Concurrence from AMAFCA for all work done within their R/W.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia Sincerely

File g ; _
Bernie J. Montoya C
Engineering Associate

Good for You. Alhuquerquet

P.O. Box 1293, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103



